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Medical Committee Report 2024/25
It has been an uneventful year for the medical committee with minimal assistance required to the Board.

It was recommended to have an onsite medic at all BP National events, which has now been written into
policy and is a positive move for our lifters and staff.

The aim for the year ahead is to re-establish the medical committee as a number of the current elected
members are no longer active. The recommendation would be to advertise for positions on the committee
to our membership, as | am sure there are many who are qualified and/ or interested in supporting BP in
medical issues such as TUE applications. Following this, | would like to set up quarterly meetings with the
committee to discuss any issues that have arisen and to share ideas and learning moving forwards.
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